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Police Seek the Public’s Help in Identifying Business Robbery Suspects 
  

Newark Public Safety Director Anthony F. Ambrose requests the public’s help in 

identifying five male suspects in connection with a commercial robbery that occurred 

today.  

 

The below pictured suspects entered the lounge area of the business, located at 195 

Ferry Street, after closing. Two of the the suspects went into the basement area, 

damaging electrical wiring, and took an undetermined amount of cash. 

 

Director Ambrose urges anyone with information about these suspects to call the 

Department's 24-hour Crime Stopper tip line at 1-877-NWK-TIPS (1-877-695-

8477). All anonymous Crime Stopper tips are kept confidential and could result in a 

reward.  

 

Anonymous tips may also be made using the Police Division’s website 

at: www.newarkpd.org or through our Smartphone App available at iTunes or on 

Google Play. Search Newark Police Division to download the App.  
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March 7, 2021 - Business Robbery Suspects, 195 Ferry Street 

 

 


